M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Dr. James Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent CAO
DATE:
November 6, 2019
RE:
Addition of Two Technicians and Set Ratio for District Technicians to Devices


The budget committee recommends the board to set the ratio of technicians to devices in the district to be 1 to 800.  This ratio would be a goal for the future allocations of technician positions and understand this would be a plan to work toward. The administration would like to add two additional technicians at the present time, as presented, if the ratio is accepted as a goal.

I recommend the board approve the ratio and the two technician positions, as presented. 
